From: Santiago Rojas [<email address removed=>]

Sent: March 11, 2016 12:54 PM

To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE)

Cc: ec.ministre-minister.ec@canada.ca; Bill.Morneau@parl.gc.ca; min@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; Jody.Wilson-
Raybould@parl.gc.ca; Chrystia.Freeland@parl.gc.ca; DND_MND@forces.qgc.ca; Jim.Carr@parl.gc.ca;
Hon.Carla.Qualtrough@canada.ca; Garneau, Marc: HOC

Subject: Pacific NorthWest LNG Project

| am writing this in support of the Pacific Northwest LNG project on BC'’s west coast.

| am a student and this is for our future | believe that Canada will be at a disadvantage if
it does not take the necessary steps to get our oil and gas resources to global markets,
particularly to the Pacific Rim. We have already hit many roadblocks for getting our
resources into the United States so it is so important now to support efforts to move our
oil and gas to Canada’s coasts for distribution, and facilities such as the Pacific
Northwest LNG project are essential for the export of LNG to overseas markets.

Many Canadians stand to lose should the Pacific Northwest LNG project’s
environmental certificate not be approved. | hope you will consider the impact that
rejecting the project will have on our future and on many Canadian families

Sincerely,

Santiago Rojas
Student of Construction Project Management

<contact information removed>
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